3/28/2024

American Rescue
Plan Act

Request for Proposals for
Professional Administration Services
Addendum No. 1



March 28, 2024

Re: American Rescue Plan Act (ARP Act) Addendum No. 1

Dear Service Providers:

The City of Groves’ Request for Proposals (RFP) issued March 14, 2024, incorrectly listed a total
of $6.1 million received from the U.S. Treasury in the American Rescue Plan Act. The correct
total is $3,839,515.80. We apologize for any inconvenience this error may have caused.

Sincerely,

Clarissa Thibodeaux
City Secretary
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